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The	feed	in	tariff	must	value	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	that	rooftop	
solar	investors	have	and	are	making.	
Not	only	did	we	install	solar	energy	[when	it	was	much	more	expensive]	for	the	
good	of	the	planet,	but	having	installed	it	we	became	much	more	aware	and	
conservative	about	our	energy	usage.	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	which	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	
price	of	electricity	and	is	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum	of	
the	benchmark	range.	
I	am	a	solar	citizen,	I	support	solar,	and	I	vote.	
	
Keelah	Lam		
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